
I am opposed to SB2137 because I think professionals should be allowed to do their job of wildlife 

management. The health of North Dakota’s deer is very important to me. I don’t want the spread of 

CWD increasing the death of North Dakota’s deer. I want my son to continue to enjoy the deer by our 

house on our walks and bike rides. Many thanks!  

Joy Navratil 

 


